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NDFB committee encourages Hunger Free N.D. Garden project participation

The North Dakota Farm Bureau Promotion and Education Committee is encouraging communities to support the N.D. Department of Agriculture’s Hunger Free N.D. Garden project.

“Farm families and those in cities who love to garden can participate in the Hunger Free N.D. Gardens project as a way to help support their local food pantries,” said District # Promotion and Education Committee member NAME of PLACE.

Currently, one in 11 people in North Dakota are served by charitable feeding programs. According to the ag department the goal of the program is to grow and distribute a half million pounds of fresh food to individuals and communities without sources of fresh produce in the state. 
To learn more about the program, go to the North Dakota Department of Agriculture’s local foods page on its website at www.agdepartment.com/programs/localfoodwebsiteinfo.htm. The page features posters, pledge cards, how to get involved and much more.
“U.S. farmers produce food and fiber for 143 people annually in the United State and abroad,” said NAME. “We encourage you to take that one step further and share some of your extra garden produce.”

To find a food pantry near you, visit this website link: http://www.hud.gov/local/nd/homeless/foodinfo.cfm?%E2%8C%A9=en
The North Dakota Promotion and Education Committee provides educational opportunities for young and old alike through classroom programs, scholarships and more. Learn more about the committee’s activities by going to the NDFB website’s Education and Safety pages at www.ndfb.org/edusafe.

-end-

